
Upcoming School/Parish Events
February 16 - St. John’s First Lenten Fish Fry
February 17 - Father/Daughter Dance
February 20 - Columbus HS visit 7th & 8th grade
February 22 - P/T Conferences 4pm - 7pm
February 23 - NO SCHOOL - Teacher In-Service
February 23 - Father Alan’s Birthday
February 23 - St. John’s Lenten Fish Fry
February 26 - 3rd Quarter Progress Reports
March 1 - First Friday Mass
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School Staff Contact Info
Father Alan - pastor@stjohnedgar.org 
Jessica Halvorsen - principal@stjohnedgar.org 
Juan Martinez - secretary@stjohnedgar.org
Kris Riehle - kriehle@stjohnedgar.org 
Jenna Martin - jennamartin@stjohnedgar.org
Catherine Martinez - cmartinez@stjohnedgar.org 
Janelle Haupt - jhaupt@stjohnedgar.org 
Jean Lemmer - jlemmer@stjohnedgar.org 
Brenda Werner - bwerner@stjohnedgar.org
Jane Bergs - jbergs@stjohnedgar.org
Ashley Michlig - amichlig@stjohnedgar.org 
June Wozny - jwozny@stjohnedgar.org
Alex Radtke - aradtke@stjohnedgar.org
Lois Wierzba - lwierzba@stjohendgar.org 
Baylie Neider - bneider@stjohnedgar.org 
Julie Seubert - jseubert@stjohnedgar.org 

Cold Weather Gear
With this winter having very unusual weather, 
please make sure your child(ren) have the correct 
clothes and winter gear for snow, rain, and the cold 
weather. 

Parent/Teacher Conferences
We will have parent/teacher conferences on 
Thursday night, February 22nd, from 4-7pm. 
Please see the email for the links to sign-up. 
Please reach out to the school office if the times do 
not work for you.

Jesu Vesperi
“Jesu Vesperi” is latin and is translated to “Evening 
with Jesus“. Hosted by the Archangel Youth Group, 
we invite kids of all ages, parents included! You do 
not need to sign up, simply show up, have fun, and 
enjoy great fellowship!

2024-2025 School Year Registration
The online registration for the 2024-2025 school 
year is now open. Please make sure to register 
your child(ren). There is a re-enrollment form for 
students entering 5K through 8th grade, to make 
registering your child(ren) easy. If you have any 
questions feel free to reach out to the school office. 
Links to the online forms may be found in the email.

Summer Program
Registration for our new Summer Program is now 
open! Registration is open for students who have 
completed 3K through 4th grade. Students who have 
completed 5th grade and up are welcome to help for 
the program. Check out the link in the email for more 
information. 

Lenten Fish Fries
Today marks the first lenten fish fry for St. John’s 
parish. They have delicious fish paired with french 
fries or potato salad. The wonderful coleslaw goes 
great with the dinner rolls served with your meal. 
The fish fries also bring a great opportunity to get 
some volunteer hours. Please consider helping out!
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